
 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23/122      8 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents  

Kindly note, the circular no 121 regarding offline classes of class XI from 9/1/23 

stands cancelled till further notice. In the wake of cold wave prevailing in Delhi 

and the special request by parents, it has been decided to hold online classes 

for class XI. The timetable for the same will be shared shortly. 

 

Regards 

Team BBPS Rohini 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


